
 

D A T E S  O F   

I N T E R E S T :  

 

 

 August 13 Regu-

lar City Council  

Meeting at 6p.m. 

 August 13 Public 

Budget Hearing  

at City Hall 6p.m. 

 August 27 Regu-

lar City Council 

Meeting at 6p.m. 

 

   C I T Y  O F  P L U M M E R   

 

 
  

Plummer City News is 
published by the City of 
Plummer and provided to 
customers free of charge.  
An electronic version is 
available upon request. 
Any comments about this 
publication can be ad-
dressed to Sara Gauthier 
City Clerk at P.O. Box B, 
Plummer, Idaho 83851 or 
(208) 686-1641 or by e-mail 
at Sara@ cityofplummer.org 
 
In accordance with Federal 
law and U.S. Department of 
Agriculture (USDA) policy, 
the City of Plummer is 
prohibited from discriminat-
ing on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, 
age, or disability.  To file a 
complaint of discrimination, 
write USDA, Director, Office 
of Civil Rights, 1400 Inde-
pendence Avenue SW, 
Washington DC 20250-
9410 or call 1-800-795-
3272 (voice) or 202-720-
6382 (TDD). 

City Council Meetings 

 
As of July 2015 the City Council adopted having two regular council 

meetings per month. The Council Meetings will be the 2nd & 4th 

Thursday of each month at 6p.m.  

Elections  

 

The City of Plummer will have two Councilman positions 

open as well as the Mayor Position open at the November 

Elections. These positions are all four year terms. The two 

new councilmen and Mayor will take office starting the first 

meeting in January 2016. 

 

The Candidate Filing Period opens Monday August 24th and 

closes on Friday September 4th at 5:00 p.m. Declaration of 

Candidacy and Petition of Candidacy forms will be available 

at City Hall. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Sara Gauthier City 

Clerk-Treasurer at 208-686-1641. 

Good Luck to Officer Sifford in his New Adventure 
 

The City of Plummer would like to wish Officer Sifford the best in his new adven-

ture and would like to thank him for his 7 years of outstanding service to the City 

of Plummer 



 

 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

A community book discussion of "In the Wilderness: Coming of Age in An 

Unknown Country" by Moscow, Idaho author Kim Barnes will be held Sept. 

29th at 6:00 p.m. in the library's conference room.  Copies of the book are 

available through the library.   The next meeting of the Friends of the Library 

is scheduled for Tues. Aug. 11th at 1:00 p.m.  They would welcome new 

members.  The Friends recently received a grant from the Umpqua Bank 

Charitable Foundation to support the children's summer reading program and 

children's literature.   

Monday-Wednesday: 10a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Thursday: 2p.m.-6p.m. 

Friday & Sunday: Closed 

Saturday: 10a.m.-2p.m. 

PLUMMER DAYS 

 

Plummer Days was a huge success. The City would like to thank everyone for volun-

teering and making Plummer Days a success. They had a BBQ cook off with prizes for 

1st, 2nd and 3rd place winner.  The kids enjoyed the games and the parade was awe-

some as well.   

 

The winners for the BBQ Cook-Off 

1st Place: Kimberly Campbell 

2nd Place: Patrick Kennar  

3rd Place: Will Amador  


